

STATE OF MAINE DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333



JOSEPH E. BRENNAN GOVERNOR March 5, 1986

MICHAEL R. PETIT

Art Daube 30 Sweetcake Mtn. Road New Fairfield, CT 06812

RE: luff-Tite Drop Boxes

Dear Mr. Daube:

Please forgive my delay in responding to your letter concerning the referenced products.

Having reviewed the samples and specifications sheets for both products, the Division hereby grants approval for the use of the following in the

1. Tuff-Tite Drop Box with 1 inch drop.

2. Tuff-Tite Drop Box with 2 inch drop.

3. Tuff-Tite Drop box with 4 inch drop.

Please feel free to contact me with any comments or questions.

Very truly yours,

James A. Jacobsen

Wastewater and Plumbing Control Division of Health Engineering

JAJ/1b